
PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY 

 

SPECIAL NOTICE    

 

OF INTENT TO TAKE ACTION ON PROPOSED CHANGES TO LICENSE 

 

 

 The Board of Commissioners of Public Utility District No. 1 of Pend Oreille 

County will discuss proposed changes to the FERC License to operate Box Canyon Dam 

during the September 25, 2018 Board of Commissioners meeting. 

 

 The date, time and location of the meeting are as follows: 

 

 September 25, 2018 - 11:00 a.m., Newport Administration Office 

               Newport Conference Room     

                      130 N. Washington Avenue 

             Newport, WA  99156 

 

 The Board of Commissioners of Public Utility District No. 1 of Pend Oreille 

County intends on taking action on the proposed changes to the FERC License to operate 

Box Canyon Dam during the October 2, 2018 Board of Commissioners meeting. 

 

 The date, time and location of the meeting are as follows: 

 

 October 2, 2018 – 9:45 a.m., Newport Administration Office 

     Newport Conference Room 

     130 N. Washington Avenue 

     Newport, WA  99156 

 

The public is invited to attend and be heard. 

 

  

    Karen Willner 

    Clerk of the Board 

 

 

 

Published in the Newport Miner September 19 and 26, 2018 

 

Published in the Selkirk Sun September 27, 2018 

 


